
  about 4762 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  about 4762 # strepho {stref'-o}; strengthened from the base of
5157; to twist, i.e. turn quite around or reverse (literally or
figuratively): -- convert, turn (again, back again, self, self
{about}).[ql

  again 4762 # strepho {stref'-o}; strengthened from the base of
5157; to twist, i.e. turn quite around or reverse (literally or
figuratively): -- convert, turn (again, back {again}, self, self
about).[ql

  again 4762 # strepho {stref'-o}; strengthened from the base of
5157; to twist, i.e. turn quite around or reverse (literally or
figuratively): -- convert, turn ({again}, back again, self, self
about).[ql

  any 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn, i.
e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with preposition
or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively, deportment or
character: -- (even) as, conversation, [+ like] manner, (+ by
{any}) means, way.[ql

  as 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn, i.
e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with preposition
or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively, deportment or
character: -- (even) {as}, conversation, [+ like] manner, (+ by
any) means, way.[ql

  aside 1624 # ektrepo {ek-trep'-o}; from 1537 and the base of
5157; to deflect, i.e. turn away (literally or figuratively): --
avoid, turn ({aside}, out of the way).[ql

  avoid 1624 # ektrepo {ek-trep'-o}; from 1537 and the base of
5157; to deflect, i.e. turn away (literally or figuratively): --
{avoid}, turn (aside, out of the way).[ql

  away 0665 # apotrepo {ap-ot-rep'-o}; from 575 and the base of
5157; to deflect, i.e. (reflexively) avoid: -- turn {away}.[ql

  back 4762 # strepho {stref'-o}; strengthened from the base of
5157; to twist, i.e. turn quite around or reverse (literally or
figuratively): -- convert, turn (again, {back} again, self, self
about).[ql

  bring 5142 # trepho {tref'-o}; a primary verb (properly,
threpho; but perhaps strength. from the base of 5157 through the
idea of convolution); properly, to stiffen, i.e. fatten (by
implication, to cherish [with food, etc.], pamper, rear): --
{bring} up, feed, nourish.[ql

  by 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn, i.
e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with preposition
or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively, deportment or
character: -- (even) as, conversation, [+ like] manner, (+ {by}
any) means, way.[ql

  conversation 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157;
a turn, i.e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with
preposition or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively,
deportment or character: -- (even) as, {conversation}, [+ like]
manner, (+ by any) means, way.[ql

  convert 4762 # strepho {stref'-o}; strengthened from the base
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of 5157; to twist, i.e. turn quite around or reverse (literally
or figuratively): -- {convert}, turn (again, back again, self,
self about).[ql

  exhort 4389 # protrepomai {prot-rep'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 4253 and the base of 5157; to turn forward for oneself, i.e.
 encourage: -- {exhort}.[ql

  feed 5142 # trepho {tref'-o}; a primary verb (properly,
threpho; but perhaps strength. from the base of 5157 through the
idea of convolution); properly, to stiffen, i.e. fatten (by
implication, to cherish [with food, etc.], pamper, rear): --
bring up, {feed}, nourish.[ql

  give 1788 # entrepo {en-trep'-o}; from 1722 and the base of
5157; to invert, i.e. (figuratively and reflexively) in a good
sense, to respect; or in a bad one, to confound: -- regard,
({give}) reference, shame.[ql

  give 2010 # epitrepo {ep-ee-trep'-o}; from 1909 and the base
of 5157; to turn over (transfer), i.e. allow: -- {give} leave
(liberty, license), let, permit, suffer.[ql

  jesting 2160 # eutrapelia {yoo-trap-el-ee'-ah}; from a
compound of 2095 and a derivative of the base of 5157 (meaning
well-turned, i.e. ready at repartee, jocose); witticism, i.e.
(in a vulgar sense) ribaldry: -- {jesting}.[ql

  leave 2010 # epitrepo {ep-ee-trep'-o}; from 1909 and the base
of 5157; to turn over (transfer), i.e. allow: -- give {leave}
(liberty, license), let, permit, suffer.[ql

  let 2010 # epitrepo {ep-ee-trep'-o}; from 1909 and the base of
5157; to turn over (transfer), i.e. allow: -- give leave
(liberty, license), {let}, permit, suffer.[ql

  liberty 2010 # epitrepo {ep-ee-trep'-o}; from 1909 and the
base of 5157; to turn over (transfer), i.e. allow: -- give leave
({liberty}, license), let, permit, suffer.[ql

  license 2010 # epitrepo {ep-ee-trep'-o}; from 1909 and the
base of 5157; to turn over (transfer), i.e. allow: -- give leave
(liberty, {license}), let, permit, suffer.[ql

  like 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn,
i.e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with preposition
or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively, deportment or
character: -- (even) as, conversation, [+ {like}] manner, (+ by
any) means, way.[ql

  mad 4062 # peritrepo {per-ee-trep'-o}; from 4012 and the base
of 5157; to turn around, i.e. (ment.) to craze: -- + make {mad}.
[ql

  make 4062 # peritrepo {per-ee-trep'-o}; from 4012 and the base
of 5157; to turn around, i.e. (ment.) to craze: -- + {make} mad.
[ql

  manner 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn,
 i.e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with
preposition or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively,
deportment or character: -- (even) as, conversation, [+ like]
{manner}, (+ by any) means, way.[ql

  means 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn,
i.e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with preposition
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or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively, deportment or
character: -- (even) as, conversation, [+ like] manner, (+ by
any) {means}, way.[ql

  nourish 5142 # trepho {tref'-o}; a primary verb (properly,
threpho; but perhaps strength. from the base of 5157 through the
idea of convolution); properly, to stiffen, i.e. fatten (by
implication, to cherish [with food, etc.], pamper, rear): --
bring up, feed, {nourish}.[ql

  of 1624 # ektrepo {ek-trep'-o}; from 1537 and the base of 5157;
 to deflect, i.e. turn away (literally or figuratively): --
avoid, turn (aside, out {of} the way).[ql

  out 1624 # ektrepo {ek-trep'-o}; from 1537 and the base of
5157; to deflect, i.e. turn away (literally or figuratively): --
avoid, turn (aside, {out} of the way).[ql

  overthrow 0396 # anatrepo {an-at-rep'-o}; from 303 and the
base of 5157; to overturn (figuratively): -- {overthrow},
subvert.[ql

  permit 2010 # epitrepo {ep-ee-trep'-o}; from 1909 and the base
of 5157; to turn over (transfer), i.e. allow: -- give leave
(liberty, license), let, {permit}, suffer.[ql

  reference 1788 # entrepo {en-trep'-o}; from 1722 and the base
of 5157; to invert, i.e. (figuratively and reflexively) in a
good sense, to respect; or in a bad one, to confound: -- regard,
(give) {reference}, shame.[ql

  regard 1788 # entrepo {en-trep'-o}; from 1722 and the base of
5157; to invert, i.e. (figuratively and reflexively) in a good
sense, to respect; or in a bad one, to confound: -- {regard},
(give) reference, shame.[ql

  self 4762 # strepho {stref'-o}; strengthened from the base of
5157; to twist, i.e. turn quite around or reverse (literally or
figuratively): -- convert, turn (again, back again, self, {self}
about).[ql

  self 4762 # strepho {stref'-o}; strengthened from the base of
5157; to twist, i.e. turn quite around or reverse (literally or
figuratively): -- convert, turn (again, back again, {self}, self
about).[ql

  shame 1788 # entrepo {en-trep'-o}; from 1722 and the base of
5157; to invert, i.e. (figuratively and reflexively) in a good
sense, to respect; or in a bad one, to confound: -- regard,
(give) reference, {shame}.[ql

  subvert 0396 # anatrepo {an-at-rep'-o}; from 303 and the base
of 5157; to overturn (figuratively): -- overthrow, {subvert}.[ql

  suffer 2010 # epitrepo {ep-ee-trep'-o}; from 1909 and the base
of 5157; to turn over (transfer), i.e. allow: -- give leave
(liberty, license), let, permit, {suffer}.[ql

  the 1624 # ektrepo {ek-trep'-o}; from 1537 and the base of
5157; to deflect, i.e. turn away (literally or figuratively): --
avoid, turn (aside, out of {the} way).[ql

  turn 0665 # apotrepo {ap-ot-rep'-o}; from 575 and the base of
5157; to deflect, i.e. (reflexively) avoid: -- {turn} away.[ql

  turn 1624 # ektrepo {ek-trep'-o}; from 1537 and the base of
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5157; to deflect, i.e. turn away (literally or figuratively): --
avoid, {turn} (aside, out of the way).[ql

  turn 4762 # strepho {stref'-o}; strengthened from the base of
5157; to twist, i.e. turn quite around or reverse (literally or
figuratively): -- convert, {turn} (again, back again, self, self
about).[ql

  turning 5157 # trope {trop-ay'}; from an apparently primary
trepo {to turn}; a turn ("trope"), i.e. revolution (figuratively,
 variation): -- {turning}.[ql

  up 5142 # trepho {tref'-o}; a primary verb (properly, threpho;
but perhaps strength. from the base of 5157 through the idea of
convolution); properly, to stiffen, i.e. fatten (by implication,
to cherish [with food, etc.], pamper, rear): -- bring {up}, feed,
 nourish.[ql

  way 1624 # ektrepo {ek-trep'-o}; from 1537 and the base of
5157; to deflect, i.e. turn away (literally or figuratively): --
avoid, turn (aside, out of the {way}).[ql

  way 5158 # tropos {trop'-os}; from the same as 5157; a turn, i.
e. (by implication) mode or style (especially with preposition
or relative prefix as adverb, like); figuratively, deportment or
character: -- (even) as, conversation, [+ like] manner, (+ by
any) means, {way}.[ql
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